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Term 2 – A Managed Return to School 

28.04.2020 

Dear Parents & Families, 

Welcome to Term 2. I trust you enjoyed your family time together over the holidays.  

As you know, we are moving into new phases of learning for this term. 

Weeks 1 and 2 will have online or paper-based learning continuing, much like last term. This is Phase 0. 

From Week 3 beginning on Monday 11 May, we will move to Phase 1.  

This means your child can come to school for lessons 1 day per week. This is about 25% of our students 
each day. Students will be in one of 7 small year groups with a teacher from their stage.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Currawong 
Students 
 
Yellow team 

Kingfisher 
Students 
 
Green team 

Kookaburra  
Students 
 
Red team 

Magpie  
Students 
 
Blue team 

Online or  
paper based  
learning from  
home with  
teachers  
‘checking in’ on  
learning  

In line with our Premier’s guidelines, Phase 1 children should be kept at home except for their rostered 
day and continue to work on the unit of planned work.  

Please note that this does not apply to those students who need to attend school. 

Our teachers have prepared the same units of work for students for learning from home or school.  

The Department of Education Learning from Home website is a resource that you can use as well. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home     along with 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

To assist with physical distancing with other adults, we ask that on you ‘drop and go’ from 9am each 
morning rather than staying with your child. This will ease the number of adults onsite at any one time. 

I am very grateful for the level of support that you have given us at this time as we all work with the 
current situation and challenges. Please call if you have questions or concerns. 

Kind Regards 

Rosemary Monin 

Principal 
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